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Welcome to Ukraine, the city of Poltava, Poltava School No. 38. This is 

a screenshot of our school's website, you can find out more by 

scanning the QR code



Let's get to 

know our 

team



Now we will present the 

results of our observations











You could see the results of our observations on the 

discussion forum, and we also shared our results 

with partner schools. Attach the link and QR code to 

the Wakelet board

https://wakelet.com/wake/jNS7PLIfdfF5_PWMTgDqM



Thank you for 

your attention! 

Till next time


